（英）授業日確保に向けた夏季休業期間の変更について
May 8th, 2020
To parents/guardians of Toyohashi municipal elementary and middle school students,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Toyohashi City Muro Junior High School Principal
　Yoshimi Hisashi, School Principal

Changes to the Summer Holiday Period to Secure Time for Classroom Lectures

We have received word from the Toyohashi City Board of Education regarding the above title. In line with their decision, the following changes to the summer holiday period will be made.
We kindly ask for your cooperation and understanding on this matter. Thank you.

Details are as follows:

１　Periods Designated for Classroom Lectures
（1） 7-day period from July 21st, 2020 (Tue.) to July 31st, 2020 (Fri.) 
　　 ※　The closing ceremony for the first semester will be on July 31st (Fri.).
（２）11-day period from August 17th, 2020 (Mon.) to August 31st, 2020 (Mon.)
　　 ※　The opening ceremony for the second semester will be on August 17th (Mon.).

２　Notes
（１）We are currently preparing for school lunches to be provided during the above periods as much as possible. Another notice will be sent out to parents and guardians once the details are finalized.
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